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Pupil Leadership Groups
Our pupil leadership groups met this week to continue with their improvement work. Each group is contributing to some fantastic changes and improvements to our school.
Our Digital Guru’s have been working on improving everyone’s understanding of how to be safe online both at school and at home. The early years Digital Guru’s are really keen to share information on recommended screen time and the importance of playing safe and appropriate games online. They will be sharing information about this with the wider school and parents over the next week as we mark Safer Internet Day on Tuesday. 
The upper school Digital Guru’s have been busy planning more effective ways to use digital technology to support and enhance learning. They have also been doing a super job of sharing some very clear rules and routines to make sure our ICT equipment is used as effectively as it possibly can be. The groups are both sharing really helpful shortlists of the best learning games and activities to support learning and they plan to share some ideas for home too!
Scot’s Poetry 
A huge well done to each and every child for participating in the Scots Poetry competition this year. Our judges had some really tricky decisions to make this week! Well done to our finalists from each class. The families of the finalists from each class are invited to join us for our Scots celebration assembly on Friday 9th February at 1.30pm.
Shared Expectations 
We continued to explore the theme of diversity and respecting others in assembly this week. We discussed the importance of treating other people the way that we would like to be treated. The children were able to explain some lovely examples of kindness and ways to reach out to others to make sure everyone in our school feels safe, happy and respected. The listening in assemblies has been excellent and we are delighted to be giving out so many red bands and ’above and beyond’ stickers to children who are demonstrating our school values throughout the week. Thank you to our parents and carers who are following up these messages at home too! 
Next Steps…
In assembly next week we will be exploring ways to stay safe online. The theme for Safer Internet Day 2024 is… ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online’.
The aim of this to to promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital technology. This links well with the work of our Digital Guru’s and they will be sharing some very important messages to help us to make the best use of digital technology!

Have a lovely weekend!
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